The Garden House Water End York YO30 6WQ United Kingdom

T: +44 (0)1904 627810 F: +44 (0)1904 651990 E: enquiries@jrct.org.uk www.jrct.org.uk

City of York Council

1 4 AUG 2009

RECEIVED



Walking & Cycling Officer Transport Planning Unit 9 St Leonard's Place York YO1 7ET

13th August 2009

Dear Madam/Sir,

I want to thank York Council for the work that has been done on Water End, creating safe cylce lanes. I travel to work here daily, from Leeds, usually by train/bicycle and sometimes by car. The improvements have really helped my journey by bike - and apart from a couple of times while the work was being done, haven't slowed down the driving time, when I do have to use the car.

With good wishes.

Yours faithfully,

Miliet Prager

Deputy Trust Secretary